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NON-RESIDENT CARD FEE COMMITTEE MEETING 
The Non-Resident Card Fee Committee held a meeting in the West Meeting Room of the Peru 
Public Library on Thursday, April 17, 2025. The meeting began at 6:01 pm. 
 
ATTENDEES 
COMMITTEE MEMBERS PRESENT: Alison Paul, Stacy Mize, and Genell Taylor 
STAFF PRESENT:  Director, Maryann Farnham  
 
MINUTES 
The Non-Resident Card Fee Committee met to discuss non-resident card fees for 2025.  After 
much discussion, the committee recommends that the cost of an annual non-resident library 
card will increase from $75 to $85.  The cost of a 3-month card was left at its current cost of 
$25.  Stacy Mize made a motion to increase the amount of an annual card from $75 to $85 and 
leave the current 3-month card at $25.  Genell Taylor seconded the motion.  The motion passed 
unanimously.  The committee’s recommendation will be brought to the board at the next 
meeting.  
 
 
MINUTES PREPARED BY: Maryann Farnham, Director 
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